From: For A New World contact@foranewworld.info

Subject: For A New World news flash: Collection of material in Russian

Date: 29 November 2022 at 14:01

To: Edward Peters edward@foranewworld.info



View this email in your browser

... for a new world

update

November 29, 2022

Dear Edward,

Russian speaking friends have been working to collect onto one page the most significant Russian language content on the For A New World website. Elena in Moscow has masterminded this with the support of Philip Boobbyer. Although it is still a work in progress, this Collection may be found

at https://www.foranewworld.info/ru/themes/collections/iniciativy-peremen-podborka-materialov-na-russkom

Please feel free to share this link with any Russian speaking friends you may know.

Elena writes that the For A New World website is "one of the richest spiritual and intellectual libraries I have ever seen on the Internet. Every day I find some absolute 'must read' in it."

Warm regards,

The For A New World production team







Copyright © 2022 For A New World, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is:

For A New World Lundby Gård Märsta 195 92 Sweden

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.